
 

 

To Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Celebration Evening 2022 
 
I would like to advise you that the Year 11 Prom will take place on Friday 1st July 2022.  The 
Venue for the Celebration evening is the Village Hotel Bury and we are confident that students 
will enjoy an evening to remember. 
 
The cost to students is £27.00.  To reserve your child’s place at the celebration evening, please 
return the attached Parental Agreement with a deposit payment of £10.00 to be paid by   18th 
February 2022 with the remainder to be paid by 1st April 2022. 
 
The evening will begin at 7.00pm and end at 11.00pm include a meal and drink on arrival, a 
non-alcoholic bar, entertainment and a D.J. as well as awards and certificates.  Please note, 
there is no dress code but students are expected to dress smartly. 
 
During the evening students will require a small amount of money if they wish to purchase 
drinks. 
 
We are all looking forward to sharing this evening with our Year 11 students. 
 
Please return the attached Parental Agreement to the office by 18th February 2022 if you 
would like your child to attend the celebration evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Heyes 
Headteacher 
 


